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                                              June 13, 2018 
 

      The Tazewell County Electoral Board met in the General Registrar's office Wednesday, 
June 13, 2018 for the purpose of conducting the canvass of votes obtained during the June 
12, 2018 Primary Election. 

 
          The meeting was called to order by Chair, Tom Brewster at 2:03pm.  In attendance were 

Sherman Cain, Secretary, Brian Earls, Director of Elections and Alicia Kitts, Deputy 
Registrar. Board member Vice Chair, Beth Grindstaff was not present with notice to ELECT 
per section 14.21.3.1 in the Department Of Elections handbook. There were no attendees 
representing the general public or political parties. 

 
       No provisional ballots were cast during the primary election cycle. The Board proceeded 

immediately to completion of the canvass certification and signing required documents. 
 
          The Board heard from Alicia Kitts recapping the primary election whereby a general 

discussion of minor issues ensued.  The Board members present agreed everything went 
extremely well with many thanks due the staff and election official team. 

 
       The Board members present agreed to meet in July however no date was set at this time.   

There being no further business, Sherman Cain moved that the meeting of the Electoral 
Board of Tazewell County be adjourned, seconded by Tom Brewster; unanimously carried.  
The meeting was adjourned at 3:23pm  

 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
 
__________________________________                  
                    Chairman 
 
 
 
 ________________________________  
                 Vice-Chairman 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
                     Secretary  
 
 


